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Hamre Jaime

From: Vanessa Fritz <thenaturaldoc@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 8:27 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Agains HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello.  

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 4075. We need to protect the land that was designated as protected as a rural reserve in 

2014.  

I get the bulk of my prouce from an organic farm in Helvetia, very near to the land in question. I have taken great pains 

to research local farms where I want to invest my hard earned money to get the best value.  

I also believe in supporting local farmers. They are vital in preventing food deserts.  

 

Please do not vote for HB 4075 

 

--  

Vanessa Fritz, ND, LAc 

 


